
Policy Clarification-SNAP 
PFS-18760-504 

 
 

Submitted: 12/17  Agency: CAOs 
Subject: Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP) and Hurricanes Irma 
and Maria Guidance 

Question:   

Is the policy and procedure outlined in OPS 17-10-02 regarding individuals who were 
impacted by Hurricanes Irma and Maria still in effect? 

 
Response By: Division of Federal Programs and Program 
Management 
 
Date:  12/4/2017 

 

 

No. We have received additional information from FNS that the policy for Hurricane Irma 
and Maria evacuees has not been extended past November 30, 2017 at this time. 

Any application received between October 1, 2017, and November 30, 2017, must 
follow the procedure outlined in OPS 17-10-02.   

Any application received on or after December 1, 2017, will follow standard SNAP 
procedures.   

The weekly report that details displaced NAP households that have applied for SNAP 
must continue to be submitted until all applications from October and November have 
been processed.   
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